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22 March, 20 12 Reg No. WO258-01 . 

re: Objection to the proposed decision of the Agency on a waste licence application 
by Murray Waste Recycling in respect of a facility at Murray Waste Recycling 
Limited, Coolatore, Ferns, Co. Wexford, . 

Dear Mr Lynch 

I am to acknowledge, in accordance with Article 23(1) of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations, the receipt on 20-03-2012, of an objection by you, the 
applicant, in accordance with Section 42(3) of the Waste Management Acts to the 
proposed decision of the Agency in respect of the above referenced waste licence 
application. 

I am to state that the objection is under consideration by the Agency, in accordance 
with the relevant provisions of the legislation. 
Yours sincerely, 

rogramme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


